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Profeeeor P. Rio-Horte¡a, ~ .D. 

Dear Sir, 

Ae 1 am workin¡ preeently with the pineéll gland, and ae the 

reviews, Arch. de lT eurobiol. in which you have publi~hed in the yeare 

1~22 and 1929 articlee on this matter, are not élcce~eible for me, 1 

wou1d be very ¡ratefll1, if you kindly would send to me sorn e reprinte. 

Thankin~ you before, 1 pm t ru1y 

Youre 


